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St Petersburg, FL 33716 

 

 

RE: Facility ID: FLR05B025 

 Jabil 

 County: Pinellas 

 

 

Dear Permittee: 

 

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection has received and processed your 

Notice of Intent to Use Multi-Sector Generic Permit for Stormwater Discharge Associated 

with Industrial Activity (NOI) and the accompanying processing fee.  This letter 

acknowledges that:  

 

 your NOI is complete; 

 your processing fee is paid-in-full; and  

 you are covered under the Multi-Sector Generic Permit for Stormwater Discharge 

Associated with Industrial Activity (MSGP). 

 

Your facility identification number is FLR05B025.  Please include this number on all 

future correspondence to the Department regarding this permit.  

 

This letter is not your permit; however, it does serve as verification of permit coverage.  

A copy the sector-specific permit language is available online at 

www.dep.state.fl.us/water/stormwater/npdes/industrial5.htm or by contacting the 

NPDES Stormwater Notices Center.  Your facility falls under Sector AC of the MSGP. 
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Your permit coverage became effective 3/13/2016 and will expire 3/12/2021.  To terminate 

coverage prior to this expiration date, you must file a National Pollutant Discharge 

Elimination System (NPDES) Stormwater Notice of Termination, DEP Form 62-

621.300(6).  To renew your coverage beyond the expiration date, you must submit a new 

NOI and processing fee to the Department no later than two days before coverage expires. 

 

Until your permit coverage is terminated, modified, or revoked, you are authorized to 

discharge stormwater from your facility to surface waters in accordance with the terms and 

conditions of the MSGP.  Two key conditions applicable to your sector of the MSGP are:  

 

 implementing your stormwater pollution prevention plan (SWPPP) and  

 retaining the records required by the permit (including your SWPPP) at your 

facility. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this acknowledgment letter, please contact the 

NPDES Stormwater Notices Center at (866) 336-6312.   

 

Sincerely, 

    
Krishna P Baral 

Computer Operator II 

NPDES Stormwater Program 


